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 What’s been happening… 

Greetings from the OSH Club! 🌍.  

We have had an exciting start to term 3 at OSHClub, filled with fun and 
interactive learning activities. 

Activities 
 

The children at OSHClub have used their creative 
minds in a range of hands-on activities such as Hama 
bead making, painting, braiding and even 
construction involving the building and design of 
castles made from cardboard.  
  
Here at OSHClub we like to get active, and this 
month students wasted no time making the most of 
the rare sunny days we’ve had. We have spent some 
time outdoors playing a variety of sporting activities 
such as basketball, four square and even capture the 
flag! 
 
 
 
National OSH Educators Day 
 

July 31st was National OSH Educators Day! We want 
to say a big thankyou to all the students and parents 
at OSHClub for the warm wishes and making us feel 
very proud to be a part of this community! 
 
To all the OSH educators, thank you for contributing 
to the positive care and impact on students at 
Boronia Heights Primary School! 
 
 
 
 
 

REMINDERS: 
 

Non-notified 
absences will incur a 

fee. 
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It’s National Science week from 10th-18th of August! The theme this year is: Species Survival 

Following Science week, we are looking forward to celebrating Book Week!  

National science week! 
 

It’s National Science Week next week 
and this year is all about sustainability. 
So put on your thinking caps because 
next week is all about understanding the 
importance of our environment in an 
ever-changing world! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Feedback  
We would love to hear from you with your feedback! 
Please reach out to the team by coming to visit us or 
giving us a call! 

 

Looking Forward 🌟 

Paige 
Regional Manager 

Meet our Staff!  

Erin 
Educator 

Cassie 
Coordinator 

Layne 
Assistant Coordinator 

Child Safe Standards 
Here at OSHClub, we follow the Child Safe 
Standards which is a list of 11 standards that 
we need to Implement to keep children safe. 
Child Safety Standard 1 Is: Organisation 
establish a culturally safe environment in 
which the diverse and unique Identities and 
experiences of Aboriginal children and young 
people are respected and valued. We embed 
this standard by having a child led 
acknowledgement of country, weekly 
Indigenous activities, yarning circles, cultural 
books and discussions and having an 
Indigenous season’s display. If you have any 
further suggestions on how we can embed this 
standard, please let us know. 
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